
 

 

MEMO
 

Date: July 13, 2017 

To: Keith Libben, PE – ODNR 

From: Shawn Arden, PE 

Subject: 20160169 – Minerva Park Lake Dam – Week of June 19, 2017 Construction Reports 

Copies:   

 

Construction reports for the week of June 19, 2017 are enclosed. Work performed during the week 
primarily involved: continued reconstruction of the outboard embankment slope, and installation of 
stone and filter fabric on the interior embankment slope. 
 
Subgrade compaction tests are included with the daily site reports. 
 
Progress photographs are enclosed. 
 
 
 
 

























 

Reconstruction of the Outboard Embankment Slope 

Along Minerva Lake Road 
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